
From: Moise, Debbie <dmoise@sccommerce.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/3/2017 11:56:04 AM
Subject: Groundbreaking Event

Hi Danny – We’ve had a request from East Nile Farms to have the Lt. Governor attend their groundbreaking on 
Thursday, November 9th at 11:00 AM in Dillon County. Please let me know if the Lt. Governor is available.
 
https://www.sccommerce.com/news/american-scrappers-establishing-dillon-county-operations 
 
Thanks,
 
Debbie Moise
Marketing Manager
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.0524 direct
www.SCcommerce.com
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